
‭Introducing our 2024 Spotlight Partners‬

‭Every year, we highlight the inspiring work of a select group of our Global Partners, sharing‬
‭their stories a few times throughout the year. This “spotlight” allows us to foster a deeper‬
‭connection between them and the Black Rock community. You are invited to get to know‬
‭them over the next few weeks and then watch the story unfold all year long.‬

‭Kevin and Cami Zwart‬‭serve with Africa Inland Mission‬‭(AIM) as country directors for‬
‭Namibia and Angola. They encourage the mobilization of local mission efforts by networking‬
‭with indigenous churches. As Editor-in-Chief for AfriGO magazine in English, Swahili, and‬
‭Portuguese, Cami oversees African staff all over the continent. AfriGO serves to encourage‬
‭the African church to send, support, and pray for African missionaries.‬

‭Summer Trip‬

‭A short-term team from Black Rock is heading to Namibia this summer to encourage and‬
‭support the Zwarts, see their ministry firsthand, and minister to local believers and‬
‭non-believers alike. As a special highlight, one day will be dedicated to a safari in Etosha‬
‭National Park to revel in the beauty of God’s creation. If you are interested in going on the‬
‭trip to Namibia this summer, watch this invitation from team leader Ed Jordan‬‭here‬‭then visit‬
‭our registration page‬‭here‬‭to apply.‬

https://youtu.be/pbzpn-DpE3E
https://blackrock.gomethod.app/!/35887/namibia-missions-trip-2024

